
7/4/16, 2:11 AM

Page 1 of 2http://aps.schoolwires.com/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleI…4120-848F-A8B4987D588F&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=32030&PageID=7529

Town Meeting

5-24-12

TOWN MEETING

5/24/12

 

Precursors:

 

SAB – no.
Staff Meeting – yes.  Congrats to Frisbee team on State and Division/Regional wins!  Boys and Girls teams
won state, Boys placed #8 and Girls placed #1 at Division/Regional.  Great efforts on part of team
members and coaches.  Congrats to Cappies nominees for “The Foreigner.”  Most Cappie shows are not
student directed.  Awards ceremony upcoming.  Vacancies being filled, new staff announced very
shortly.  Working with HVAC construction guys to compromise on parking.  Will be working overnight in
coming weeks, you may see ceiling tiles out. 

 

Announcements:

 

Scholarship Nominations forms now available, see Liz. Nominate a Senior soon.
Library Shut-Down dates:  No Interlibrary Loans after TOMORROW.  Library closed for significant portions
of next week, see library door for details.
Get your TA choice forms in *now* please.  Drop dead due-date is TOMORROW.

 

Motions:

 

Allocation – Frank. Frank was able to regain the .4 we were slated to lose, meaning very little change
from this year.  Computer Science and Frisbee team coach positions cut, Hebrew has interest but no
allocation.  Outside Teacher was “very healthy” this year (.7) and we spent a lot.  We are funding it at
.25 next year, which means it will “just” cover Stephanie Shea-O’Connor and others we often hire from
year to year.  We are unlikely to get any bounce-back as we did last year because levels are so low, but
could recap “a little” should we trade off a veteran teacher for a teacher new to the system.  Yes, Dave
Soles has been here a while, but no, that’s not what we mean when we say “veteran.”  Motion PASSED
unanimously.
Room Committee – Frank.  Stratford to 111, Anne Conrad to 326, Neal to 309 full-time, Laurie Lewis to
Trailer #2 with Kerstin, Frank to ???, 326/Library Storage to English Book Room, English Book Room to
Trailer #1 (possibly share with Social Studies for book storage), Brian to 306, Sky High Lab computers
redistributed with additional to library to support full classes.  Paul thanks Laurie and Theresa for
helping out the greater good.  How many to library?  Theresa anticipates at least 12, allowing for a full
24 computers to be booked for classes.  This would allow for 12 to still circulate, and 10 to be available
for walk-in traffic.  Should there be more than 12 given to library, the extras would be for walk-ins or
circulated, as was appropriate.  Motion PASSED unanimously.

Discussion:

 

None listed

 

Chair:  Ben Branman

Co-Chair:  Robi Rahman

Secretary: Caroline Pepin-Woods & Theresa Flynn
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